
HEALTH COMMITTEE REPORT 

JANUARY 2023 

The Health Committee has met twice in addition to the joint meeting with Political 

Advocacy. Another meeting of the committee is scheduled for February.  The joint 

meeting was welcomed and members felt positive about the discussion. In particular the 

concept of having an action plan ready to introduce and implement prior to the AGM 

was applauded. 

In both meetings points to consider relative to the priorities of Aging in Place and Long 

Term Care were considered as were strategies for engagement at the national, 

provincial and individual level.  We also underlined the importance of pharmacare,  

dental care and targeted funding for meaningful Aging in Place and appropriate Long 

Term Care.   Our thoughts were forwarded to the PAC for their January meeting. 

Respectfully submitted 

Margaret Urquhart 


